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Ohio Power Siting Board,

I’m writing in support of the Birch Solar Project in Allen and Auglaize counties.

| feel strongly that this project represents the choice of Ohio Farmers to use their land as
allowed in the Ohio revised code 519.21 section C paragraph 2. This explicitly allows
“electrical or heat energy” production. To follow the law when it works for you, and abandon
your own laws when they work for the people is a dangerous precedent to set. | don't think |
need to explain to you how incredibly Un-American that is.

| believe the issue should be about the responsibilities of the company, because they
clearly have the right. These topics are being mixed together in the public and the core
principals by which capitalism survives are being challenged. | ask you to not abandon the
principals of land owners rights, farmers right, and the right to free and fair enterprise
because you don't like “the way it looks”, or “don’t think it will produce that much energy”.
Telling an independent business how to operate, or pretending to know more about their
income than they do is non-sense.

Please give this Birch Solar project the opportunity it deserves to operate their business as
allowed by Ohio Law.

Thank you for your time,

Frank Caprilla

Frank Caprilla
5350 W Breese Rd
Lima, Ohio 45806
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